
Dear Richard, 

 

Thank you for your e-mail. As a result of its contents, I am happy to withdraw my representation in 

relation to the above licence application. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Christopher 

 

 

Christopher Jones 

Senior Principal Trading Standards Officer 

 

Telephone: 020 8288 5650 

Email: christopher.jones@merton.gov.uk  

 

Merton Trading Standards Service is part of the Regulatory Services Partnership serving 

Wandsworth, Merton and Richmond Councils. 

 

The Regulatory Services Partnership is hosted by the London Borough of Merton at, 

Merton Civic Centre 

London Road 

Morden SM4 5DX 

 

 

 

From: Richard Baker

Sent: 11 February 2022 14:36 

To: Christopher Jones <Christopher.Jones@merton.gov.uk>; Licensing <Licensing@merton.gov.uk> 

Cc: Elizabeth Macdonald <Elizabeth.Macdonald@merton.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: RE Luxman Krunanth Mariyanayagam t/a Cost Savers, 25 Upper Green East, London CR4 

2PE - Application for Licence  

 

Good afternoon Christopher, 

 

My apologies for not responding to your email earlier re the above detailed new premises licence 

application but as I explained to Elizabeth in Licensing cc yourself a day or so ago - the client was 

poorly with Covid but I am pleased to say he has now recovered. 

 

I have discussed the proposed Trading Standards condition wording below and can confirm on 

behalf of the applicant, that he agrees them as detailed, and understands should the application be 

successful then the agreed wording will be added to the licence as formal conditions. 

 

May I respectfully request whether this agreement will allay Trading Standards concern regarding 

this proposed new application and if so, are you in a position to withdraw your representation 

subject to this agreement. I would be very grateful if you would be so kind to copy me in on your 

correspondence with Licensing regarding this matter. 

 

Many thanks and keep safe. 

 

Many thanks   
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Kind regards 

 

Richard 

 

Richard Baker 

Director 

RB Retail & Licensing Services Limited 

 

From: Christopher Jones <Christopher.Jones@merton.gov.uk>  

Sent: 19 January 2022 10:16 

To: Licensing <Licensing@merton.gov.uk> 

Cc: Richard Baker 

Subject: RE Luxman Krunanth Mariyanayagam t/a Cost Savers, 25 Upper Green East, London CR4 

2PE - Application for Licence  

 

Dear All, 

 

After due consideration of the above application, and in its opinion to meet the licensing objectives 

of ‘the prevention of crime and disorder’ and ‘the protection of children from harm’, Merton Trading 

Standards Service would like to make the following representation requesting that these conditions 

be added, 

 

1. Notices shall be placed at all points of sale detailing the restrictions on sales of alcohol to 

children. 

 

2. All staff that undertake the sale or supply of alcohol (and any other age-restricted 

product) shall receive appropriate refresher training in relation to undertaking 

appropriate age checks on such, at least every three months. 

 

3. Records of all staff training, relating to the sale or supply of alcohol (and any other age-

restricted product), along with any training material used, will be kept and maintained 

by the Designated Premises Supervisor or the Premises Licence Holder. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Christopher 
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Christopher Jones 

Senior Principal Trading Standards Officer 

 

Telephone: 020 8288 5650 

Email: christopher.jones@merton.gov.uk  

 

Merton Trading Standards Service is part of the Regulatory Services Partnership serving 

Wandsworth, Merton and Richmond Councils. 

 

The Regulatory Services Partnership is hosted by the London Borough of Merton at, 

Merton Civic Centre 

London Road 

Morden SM4 5DX 

 

 

 
Please help to reduce waste and do not print this message unless you really need to.  

This message, including any attached files, is intended just for the use of the individual or 

organisation to whom it is addressed. Any opinions expressed are those of the sender, not Merton 

Council. Email is not secure, and the council accepts no responsibility for any inaccuracy, corruption 

or virus which has occurred during transmission.  

This email may be subject to monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation and may be 

disclosed in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

The message may contain information that is confidential or sensitive; you should handle it 

accordingly.  

If you have received this email message in error, you must not copy, disclose or make any further 

use of the information contained within it. Please notify the system manager 

(postmaster@merton.gov.uk) or the Head of Information Governance 

(data.protection@merton.gov.uk), and delete the message. 

 

postmaster@merton.gov.uk 

http://www.merton.gov.uk 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 
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